

## **Chatsworth Branch**

502 East Locust Street Chatsworth, IL 60921

(815) 635-3134

## Normal Branch

1710 East College Avenue Normal, IL 61761

(309) 452-3360

## Dear Valued Customer,

Citizens Bank of Chatsworth (CBC) appreciates your business and hopes you and your family are staying well. Small businesses, non-profit organizations, farmers and most individuals have felt the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic. With over 100 years of history in central Illinois, CBC continues efforts to provide financial services, a complete array of banking services and tools to all customer backgrounds, and deepen our roots in the community. Your financial security, safety, health and that of our staff remain paramount.

CBC was able to assist more than 150 small businesses with over 2000 employees with Payroll Protection Program loans. In partnership with the Federal Home loan Bank CBC distributed grants to businesses and others effected by the Covid-19 pandemic. As a community bank we recognize these are the times where our partnership is more important than ever because we are in this together.

The Herr family legacy continues with Anne Mosley's involvement as a Director on the Board. She along with the other Board members is very pleased to announce two new members to the team. Craig Horsch began as President and CEO June 29, 2020. Craig has an impressive 37 year community banking background, with experience in Investment and Loan portfolio management, with Commercial, Ag & Residential Real Estate, Ag & Commercial (operating and term), and Consumer underwriting and lending experience. Additionally, Craig brings a wealth of knowledge in strategic planning, business development and leadership qualities that will continue the community banking successes at CBC. Craig is married to Paula with a 35 year old son Ian and resides in Saybrook, IL. He actively participates in Masonic organizations and in The American Passion Play presented in Bloomington each year. Please email Craig at <a href="mailto:chorsch@BankatCBC.com">chorsch@BankatCBC.com</a> with any questions pertaining to the Bank.

Sean Seibring has joined CBC as a new Vice President in the lending department. Sean's experience includes Commercial Underwriting, Cash Management, Residential and Commercial Lending. He grew up in Bloomington-Normal and attended Illinois Wesleyan University, where he majored in Business Administration and played basketball. Sean is married to Emily and they have 2 young children and 1 soon arriving. His favorite thing to do is spend time with them. Sean is an active member in the community and loves providing the best customer service he possibly can to assist and help his customers. Please email Sean at <a href="majored-new-approximation-service-new-approxi

A majority women-owned Bank, CBC is designated a minority depository institution (MDI). This designation offers additional support for CBC to provide competitive services with a home town flavor. CBC now offers Mobile Deposit to the list of products and services available. Beginning on July 20, 2020 consumer account customers who currently are registered for Online Banking and have the CBC Mobile App will be able to access Mobile Deposit features. This convenient tool allows you to efficiently deposit checks from your





## Chatsworth Branch

 502 East Locust Street Chatsworth, IL 60921 (815) 635-3134

1710 East College Avenue Normal, IL 61761

(309) 452-3360

**Normal Branch** 

mobile device 24/7. For more information on this and other banking solutions, call or make an appointment to visit either of our locations.

Be sure to ask about these products-

- Bill pay
- Brella App for Debit card management
- Mobile Banking/Mobile Deposit App
- ❖ IRAs
- ❖ HSAs
- Business Internet Banking
- Remote Deposit Capture
- ACH payments

Beginning July 27, 2020, Chatsworth location drive up hours will be extended to 7:45 A.M. to 4:00 P.M. Monday through Thursday and 7:45 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. on Friday. Normal location drive up hours will be extended to 7:30 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. Monday through Friday. Access to the Bank's lobby is available by appointment/walk up request to those wearing masks.

Continue to grow with us!

Be Safe,

Looking forward to meeting you,

Anne M. Mosley Director

Craig M. Horsch President/CEO

